MOPANI DISTRICT MUNICIPALITY

NOTICE OF CANCELATION OF TENDER MDM 2020/21-002.

Mopani District Municipality hereby notifies all prospective bidders about the
cancellation of a bid for Accounting Service providers to preform Vat Review,
Assessment, compliance and recovery for Mopani District Municipality for a
period of 12 months’ contract number MDM 2020/21-002 as advertised on
Sowetan dated the 24 June 2020. The municipality will no longer proceeding with
the bid and apologies for any inconvenience caused by this process.

For further enquiries regarding the documents please contact Nthabiseng Kgabi
@015 8116300 or 073557 5993
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